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                                                                            June 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am very pleased to be able to explain to you the arrangements for the Year 10 trip as part of 
Discovery Week 2019. 
 
On Thursday 18th July, we have arranged a day trip to Thorpe Park. We will depart from school at 
8:45 am so your daughter will need to arrive in school by 8:30 am. We will leave Thorpe Park at 
4:30 pm and aim to be back at school at around 5:30 pm, depending on traffic. We will be 
travelling by coach. 
 

● Food and drink: The girls should bring a packed lunch with them, or sufficient money to 
buy food at Thorpe Park. They should bring plenty of water.  A packed lunch will be 
provided for girls on free school meals. 

 

 Spending money: The girls should bring money for a locker, and may want spending money 
for snacks, drinks and amusements.  

 

 Mobile phones/cameras: It would be a good idea for girls to bring their mobile phone so 
they can update you on what time they will be home. However, please remember that all 
valuables/belongings are the responsibility of the girls, and the school will not accept any 
responsibility for loss or damage to them. A waterproof bag may be helpful for keeping 
phones and valuables dry on the rides. 

 

 Clothing: Girls should wear casual, comfortable clothing and shoes, and they should be 
prepared to get wet on some of the rides. It might be a hot day and they will be outside for 
the majority of the time, so I would strongly advise that they bring plenty of sun-cream.  

 
 
If your daughter is required to take any medication during the day of the trip then she must bring 
it with her and hand it to a member of staff. 
 
We hope that this will be a very enjoyable day for all the girls.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss D. Graves 
Head of Year 10 
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